
-----Original Message----- 
From: Perry, Lars [mailto:LPerry@ballytech.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 9:04 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: FW: Letter - Rename if you need to 

The Honorable Jon Dudas 
Under Secretary of Commerce for Intellectual Property and 
  Director of the United States Patent and Trademark Office 
Mail Stop Comments 
P.O. Box 1450 
Alexandria, VA  22313-1450 
  
Attn:     Robert W. Bahr 

Senior Patent Attorney 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner for Examination Policy 
  

Re:       Comments on Proposed Rules: “Changes for Practice for Continuing 
Applications, Requests for Continued Examination Practice, and Applications 
Containing Patentably Indistinct Claims” 71 Fed. Reg. 48 (January 3, 2006) 

  
For Your Consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Lars A. Perry 
  
Vice President of Intellectual Property 
Bally Technologies 
950 Sandhill Road 
Reno, NV 89521 
  
lperry@ballytech.com 
 












